Scott Mueller

Kingman Kudos Award
October. 2021 Recipient
Selected by Commissioner Jon Wollen

City Commissioner Jon Wollen presented Kingman native Scott Mueller
with the Kingman Kudos Award for October at the December 9, 2021,
Commission meeting. Scott has been instrumental in bringing four
buildings downtown back to life with renovations and new businesses. He
has invested a great deal of his time, money, and work in these projects
and the City is extremely appreciative of that support. Scott has been a
wonderful partner with the City on projects that have really made a
difference in our downtown. Thanks, Scott for your belief in Kingman as a
great place to land.

City Commissioner Jon Wollen presents the Kingman Kudos Award to Scott Mueller on
December 9, 2021.



